
                 
 
 

 

  
SUBJECT: Request for Bids for concrete work at Smith-Cotton High School and Horace 

Mann Elementary 

 

The Sedalia School District #200 is seeking bids for concrete work at Smith-Cotton High 

School and Horace Mann Elementary. The concrete will replace existing asphalt in the 

east bus lane and at four other high travel locations at the high school. Seven other 

alternate areas for concrete will be considered in this opportunity. The timeframe for this 

project will be from June 2025- August 1, 2025. Sealed bids marked “SCHS & HM 

concrete” will be received at the District Office, 2806 Matthew Drive, Sedalia, MO 65301 

until 10:30 a.m. on Wednesday, May 7, 2025. Please schedule an appointment with Richie 

Simons at simonsrichie@sedalia200.org to receive a copy of the scope of work and to 

take field measurements.  

 

The Sedalia School District#200 reserves the right to refuse and/or reject any and all bids.  
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